
 

 

Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024 

 

Greetings Fieldstone Community, 

Welcome to our new Fieldstone families, and welcome back to the returning ones. We are 

looking forward to another successful school year at Fieldstone.  

The Fieldstone Parents’ Association (FPA) is a volunteer parents' group that maximizes parent 

engagement, fosters community spirit and supports the school’s mission and strategic direction 

through social and fundraising initiatives. The FPA responds to the needs of the school through 

fundraising activities. The FPA also hosts special events for the students, such as an Easter Egg 

Hunt, Pizza & Grub Days, Movie Nights, FPA Picnics, Book Fairs, Pizza Bingos, and Holiday 

Markets. New ideas are welcome, of course!  

We are looking for volunteers for the FPA and would greatly appreciate your time and effort.  

For the 2024-2025 school year, we need to fill the following roles: 

• President 

• Vice-President 

• Coordinator 

• Treasurer 

If you are interested in joining the FPA, please sign and return the attached slip.  

We are hosting a ‘Welcome Coffee’ for FPA parent volunteers on Monday, September 9th, at 

8:30 a.m. in the school library. We hope to see you there. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Shumaila Khan & Melany Butcher 

Principal & Vice Principal of Fieldstone  

 

 



 

 

 

FIELDSTONE PARENTS ASSOCIATION  

 

Yes, I would love to join the Fieldstone Parents Volunteer Group.  

 

Name: _______________________________________________ 

Cell number: __________________________________________ 

Email: ________________________________________________ 

Child/ren’s Name/s: _____________________________________ 

Child/ren’s Grade/s: _____________________________________ 

 

 


